Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Builetin No. P_405
Dues Deduction for the Mental Date
Hygiene Employees Association September 18, 1984

At the request of the New York State Mental Hygiene Employees
Association, Inc., the dues deduction for code 204 will be cancelled
in the payroll checks dated October 10, 1984.

‘The Office of the State Comptroller will cancel this deduction
automatically and will not accept any future AC-1040's submitted with
code 204.

Please notify your employees of this change and the effective
date.




